
 
 
 
 
 
108 S. BUCHANAN STREET 
P.O. BOX 439 
HEYWORTH, IL 61745-0439 
___________________ 

 
 

 
 
 
 

Phone No. (309) 473-2811 
Fax No.      (309) 473-2291 

WWW.Heyworth-IL.gov 
___________________ 

The Village of Heyworth is an equal opportunity provider and employer 

Hey Heyworth! 

 

It is hard to believe that summer is over, and fall is upon us.  I love the changes in seasons as once I get “tired” 

of one season it is on to the next.  And with fall comes Halloween.  Unfortunately, 2020 is not a typical year 

given we have been challenged with COVID and all its’ effects.  One such effect is that there are now questions 

from members of our community on whether there will be “trick or treating” this year.  Simply put, my 

approach has not changed regarding the freedoms of private citizens and private businesses.  Trick or treating is 

a private activity in which everyone gets to make a choice to participate or not to participate.   

 

However, I do want to encourage everyone to consider the CDC and IDPH guidelines if you choose to 

participate as there are increased exposures involved.  In addition, I also encourage everyone to keep focused on 

community; it is what makes Heyworth great.  Be respectful of each other.  Show Grace!  And, keep using 

“common sense”. 

 

Take care, be safe, and God bless! 

 

Todd Zalucha, Mayor 


